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May 16, 2013

Michael Giery
Corporate Secretary and General Counsel
Negawatt Business Solutions
410 Main Street
Buffalo, NY 14202

Re: DM 13-139. Negawatt Business Solutions
Electricity Aggregator Registration Application
Deficiency Letter

Dear Mr. Giery:

On May 9. 2013, Negawatt Business Solutions (Negawatt) submitted an
application with the Commission to register as an electricity aggregator. Staff of the
Commission reviewed your submission and has found issues that make your application
incomplete. The following are issues Staff identified and the related N.H. Code of
Admin. Rule requirement that must be met in order for your application to be complete.

1) Payment of filing fee for $250.00 was not included with the application.

Puc 2003.04 Procedurefor Initial Filing ofNotice by Aggregators.
(d) Except as provided in (e) below, payment ofafihingfee of$250. 00.

2) Listing of the utility franchise areas in which Negawatt intends to operate is
missing from the application.

Puc 2006.02 Formfor Initial and Renewal Registration ofAggregators.
(6) Description ofthe geographic areas ofNew Hampshire in which the
applicant intends to provide service, consistent with Puc 2006.01(a) (1 0)
above;

Regarding item #1, Staff is aware that Negawatt submitted an application to
register as a gas aggregator and a check in the amount of $250.00 under check number
24751. Staff applied check number 24751 towards the fee for Negawatt’s application to
register as a gas aggregator. Applications to operate as an aggregator in the electric and



gas industries are treated as separate applications. As such, an application fee must also
be submitted to cover the electric aggregator application.

In order to complete your application you should respond to each of the issues
listed above. When responding, address your letter to Debra Howland, Executive
Director, and reference the docket number listed on the subject line of this letter.

Sincerely,

David Goyette
Utility Analyst III

cc: Service List
Docket File


